JL - One of the King files, as I-neew recall Heovwerlay-nedy CIA's, refers to him
in a way suggesting that he visited 3267 N St., NW in 1966, I do not think it is worth
taking time to go to the library to check but if among the old city directories you
obtained there is one covering 1966 it might be warth the time to check and see hm
who lived there then. Conspicuously absent in what the CIA has given us is any record
relating to any ons of these records on where he was when and with whomeLlt is not
at all probable that it collected all these trivialities, including what he bought
at what men's shop, his motel bills, etc., without some kind of zcorrelation with the
names, particularly of the several women mentioned. Nor is it likely, given the CIA's
knowledge of the FBI's interest in such personal details, that the CIA did not let
it know about these expenses and other personal records it obtained,
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